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Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

It has been a lovely end to the term at King’s with staff and 
students enjoying the festive activities. All our students have 
taken part in Carol Services, reflection time in the Advent 
Prayer Space, a fabulous Christmas Lunch, Christmas jumper 
day and the end of term awards assemblies. We were delight-
ed to be able to present lots of students with their Bronze Star 
Awards and also recognise those who have embodied our 
school values of Love, Respect, Responsibility and For-
giveness. Those students who have done brilliantly to achieve 
100% attendance were also presented with a certificate.  

 

As we end this term, I wanted to thank you as parents for sup-
porting us at King’s. We strive to make the school high quality 
in every respect and deliver the very best education we can 
for your children. So many parents take the time to write mes-
sages of support to our teaching and support staff and I want-
ed to sincerely thank you for these as they do make such a 
difference. I would also ask that you remember in your pray-
ers our wonderful colleague Mr Jenkins.  

 

I hope you all have a wonderful break and are able to spend 
time relaxing together. Just a reminder that school re-opens 
for pupils on January 3rd as staff have INSET on 2nd January.   

 

Mr Chamberlain 

 

 

 

Theme of the week: Why is  
Christmas so important?  
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Sixth Form 

Applications are now open for a September 2024 start in year 12 at King’s.  

 

Key Dates for 2024 Entry: 

• Friday 12th January 2024 –  

Application deadline (we do  accept later applications, but use applications received by this date to plan 

course capacity and design our timetable); 

• February 2024 – Internal and external students attend progression meetings to discuss their course options 

and their specific needs during their Post 16 studies; 

• March 2024 – Provisional offers sent out via email. 

 

Please visit our website for more information. 

Video for Parents 1: Choosing your sixth form courses | Resources | Net Sixth Form 

 

For any Year 11 student that is struggling with what subjects to study post 16, please see this helpful video to help 
you make your decisions. If you need further help in school, please do contact Mrs Coles at sixth-
form@kingsschoolhove.org.uk who will be more than happy to have a conversation about options across the city 
and at our sixth form.  

 
There is also a useful resource to help you decide your options across the city if you are struggling to decide 
where to go Best Next Steps - Colleges and FE application portals (padlet.com) 

Student of the Week 

Year 7 Otis G for the progress he has made this term.  

Year 8 Lucy M for her work in History, the winter showcase and community carols 

Year 9 Evie-Grace M for her great work in English and DT  

Year 10 Kitty D-R  for her great work in Drama, being top 15 in the Achievement Points 

and generally being a brilliant, inspirational  Year 10 pupil  

Year 11 Loui K-K for  showing perseverance and resilience in Maths  

https://www.kingsschoolhove.org.uk/apply-6th
https://www.netsixthform.co.uk/resources/view/%E2%80%8Bvideo-for-parents-1-choosing-your-sixth-form-courses
mailto:sixthform@kingsschoolhove.org.uk
mailto:sixthform@kingsschoolhove.org.uk
https://padlet.com/pennydaly1/best-next-steps-colleges-and-fe-application-portals-8fnlyob1sh2yi0k2
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Community Carol Service 

Mrs Brennan and Miss Woods have worked tirelessly over the past 

few months to prepare our students and a community choir of staff 

and parents for a performance of Gaudete and the Hallelujah chorus 

by Handel. This was a joyous part of a wonderful evening at St 

Leonard's Church, Hove. The day before, they visited a nursing home 

in Worthing and sang carols for the residents, whilst sharing Christ-

mas cards made by our students. Thank you to Mrs Brennan and Miss 

Woods for organising, and to the staff, students and parents/carers 

who took part.   

 

 

End of Term Celebrations 

Today we marked the end of the term with celebration assemblies for each year group. Students were celebrated for their 

achievements in attendance, achievement points and the bauble competition.  

Tutors and Mr Chamberlain and Mr Stevenson awarded students who have gone above and beyond this term, in the tutor 

and Headteacher awards.  

Well done to all students for a fantastic first term of this year.  
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Winter Showcase 

The Winter Showcase is always a marvellous highlight of the school calendar and this year was no exception. Such a wealth 

of talent, from singers to musicians to bands, was on display in a packed evening of musical eclecticism! Congratulations to 

everyone involved. We hope you manage to rest fully over the holidays.  

Mrs Grosvenor  
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We recognise that the Christmas period can be difficult for many families and this is likely to be exacerbated by the current 

economic conditions. You will find below a list of services that may be helpful to you, or a family you may know, over the 

Christmas break.  

Mental Health Support for adults and children: Brighton and Hove Wellbeing Service - urgent support Samaritans  

Child Protection: Childline Front Door for Families Brighton - if you are worried about a child 

Food banks:  http://www.brightonfoodbank.org.uk/ https://thewhitehawk.foodbank.org.uk/ https://bhfood.org.uk/  

Domestic Abuse: Women's Gateway Brighton https://www.brighton-hove.gov.uk/adult-social-care/keep-people-safe/help-
domestic-abuse   
Rise - freedom from domestic abuse  

Alcohol and Drug Addiction: https://www.brighton-hove.gov.uk/alcohol-or-drug-misuse https://www.oasisproject.org.uk/  

Safety and Wellbeing Over  the Christmas Break 

https://www.brightonandhovewellbeing.org/urgent-support-children-and-young-people#:~:text=IMPORTANT%3A%20If%20you%20feel%20a,%2D5pm%20Monday%20to%20Friday
https://www.samaritans.org/
https://www.childline.org.uk/
https://www.brighton-hove.gov.uk/families-children-and-learning/tell-us-if-you-are-worried-about-child
http://www.brightonfoodbank.org.uk/
https://thewhitehawk.foodbank.org.uk/
https://bhfood.org.uk/
https://www.offthefence.org.uk/gateway?gclid=Cj0KCQiA7bucBhCeARIsAIOwr-8WmnnCdS4tnKP6ED2joLq17KrYRp1aXUlRQQ-x3ROTDR91VdursK4aAqhPEALw_wcB
https://www.brighton-hove.gov.uk/adult-social-care/keep-people-safe/help-domestic-abuse
https://www.brighton-hove.gov.uk/adult-social-care/keep-people-safe/help-domestic-abuse
https://www.riseuk.org.uk/?gclid=Cj0KCQiA7bucBhCeARIsAIOwr--nnS8CbYI9S45PbsYW8CFPRy-155Qw6JP0EN2tXWKPiI3dslsXwpUaAiAtEALw_wcB
https://www.brighton-hove.gov.uk/alcohol-or-drug-misuse
https://www.oasisproject.org.uk/
https://www.plumpton.ac.uk/news-events/calendar-of-events/?utm_medium=email&_hsmi=79902132&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-9sS79K7TRdDP4hS2-nLbI2_aAI0vbkRObDAWmtwC6M_awYZaZetqRj3QJ8X977uGSThjbVp9BWBYgeXoUcE62mMzvtbnpeRyNda5In_0ubJruU4kI&utm_content=79902132&utm_source=hs_e
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King’s School Fund 

Departmental Competitions 



 

www.kingsschoolhove.org.uk                               King’s School             admin@kingsschoolhove.org.uk 



 

www.kingsschoolhove.org.uk                               King’s School             admin@kingsschoolhove.org.uk 



 

www.kingsschoolhove.org.uk                               King’s School             admin@kingsschoolhove.org.uk 



 

www.kingsschoolhove.org.uk                               King’s School             admin@kingsschoolhove.org.uk 


